
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [January 21, 2019] 
 
 
1.  Circulation Statistics in December:  115 (last year:  141; in 2016:  156). 
 
 
2.  Patron Tally in December:  122 (last year:  105; in 2016:  142). 
 
# new patrons in December:  2. 
Computer use in December:  7 users/ 3.25 hours (last year:  4 users/ 3 hours). 
Wifi use recorded in December:  1 user/ 1.5 hours total. 
Volunteer hours for December:  27 hours (desk coverage, library tasks, program, annual appeal).  
 
 
3.  Programs in December/January: 
Lantern Making Workshop & Parade, 10 people attended. 
 
Hiking El Camino, 40 people greatly enjoyed hearing Laura Foley and Clara Gimenez tell us about their 
journey from France across Spain along El Camino de Santiago.  Thank you to all who supported this 
program with food, wine, set up, clean up, etc. 
 
 
4.  Upcoming Programs: 
Winter Speaker Series:   
Sunday February 24, 3 pm:  Love Your Library 
March:  Moth Storytelling 
 
Valentine Party will take place on Tuesday February 12, 3 – 5 pm. 
 
 
5.  The display on the table near the fireplace promotes National Mentoring Month for Windsor County 
Partners. 
 
 
 
 
Cory 


